
Revision Letter – ACL Rolling Review Submission 
 
We thank the chairs for the opportunity to revise our submission. This version addresses the 
issues that led to the desk rejection. In particular: 
 

●​ We have removed the Acknowledgements section from the current submission, as its 
presence violated ARR's anonymity policy and led to the desk rejection. We will restore 
this section prior to the camera-ready stage, if the paper is accepted, as is customary 
under ACL guidelines. 

 
Additionally, we made several improvements based on internal feedback: 
 

●​ We corrected the total count of visual data used during training to reflect the accurate 
numbers. This change does not affect the interpretation of the results, conclusions, or 
overall reproducibility of the work. 

 
We believe these changes improve the clarity and compliance of the submission, and we look 
forward to the review process. 
 


